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To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 20-1605
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 11:09:29 AM

Subject: Birch Solar Project

Mr. Butler,

I am writing this letter to express my concern about the Birch Solar project and how it is not a good idea to have a
massive solar project near a highly populated area. I live in Shawnee Township and this project will rap massive
steal structures around a very populated rural community. It will affect the natural landscape of the region and will
affect the animals that live and travel through the area. I believe this project is wrong for our community and we
already have enough industrial structures throughout the township. The economic benefits that these projects
predict will not help our local community: the electricity will go to other places, the schools will not have much of a
benefit and the people will have to live with a potential environmental threat. I am requesting that you deny the
application proposed by Birch Solar: the people of Allen County/Shawnee Township do not want the project here.

Dr. Thomas W. Hull
4405 West Breese Rd
Lima Ohio 45806
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